

BIRMINGHAM CITY COUNCIL - CHILDREN, YOUNG PEOPLE AND FAMILIES

Langley School

Trinity Road, Sutton Coldfield West Midlands, B75 6TJ www.langley.bham.sch.uk

Executive Head Teacher: Jeanette Ashwin B.Sc., P.G.C.E.

Tel No: 0121 675 2929 Fax No: 0121 464 2180

e-mail: enquiry@langley.bham.sch.uk

12/02/2021

Dear Parents and Carers

I am writing to inform you that for a number of weeks now the school has been in discussions with the National Education Union (NEU) to address a number of issues the union has brought to the school's attention. Although the school's governing body and leadership team remain committed to resolving the issues and has provided the union with assurances to that end, I regret to inform you that the NEU has now informed us that its members at Langley School have voted to take strike action on 24th February 2nd March and 4th March. Unfortunately, this means that the school will not be able to open on those days. I am informing you of this now, so you have the maximum amount of time to make alternative arrangements.

Unfortunately, this is also likely to impact on the school's remote learning offer, however we will continue to review this situation and will keep you informed.

I fully understand that this will be of concern and frustration to you but please be assured that school leaders are continuing to engage with the NEU in attempt to avert this dispute and we remain fully committed to resolving the dispute as soon as possible.

Regular updates will be provided and should there be any change in the situation we will let you know as soon as possible.

Kind regards,

The Governing Body of Langley School







